
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on April 8, 2015. (1) David England, representing 
the elevator committee, reports that a miscommunication between the elevator company, 
Abell Elevator, and the contractor, Barry Blevins Construction, has been resolved and the 
delayed inspection has been scheduled for tomorrow. Hopefully the elevator will be 
approved to be functional soon. (2) David Veatch made a motion to increase the salary for 
Burnam Lanham to mow the cemetery from $35 to $45. This was approved by those present. 
(3) the agreement with Howard Osborne Construction is continuing to be tabled until next 
month until more information known about the costs of the other proposed or ongoing 
projects. 
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